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April 29, 2013 
 
 
Transmittal No. 1226 - Amended 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
On March 22, 2013, the Verizon Telephone Companies issued Transmittal No. 1226, 
which revised its Tariff FCC Nos. 1, 11, and 16, Access Service, and Tariff FCC No. 14, 
Facilities for Interstate Access.   Since Transmittal No. 1226 was filed, Verizon has discovered 
errors with the Tariff Review Plan submitted in the Annual Filing Errata filing dated March 15, 
2013.  A letter filing to correct these errors and provide updated support was filed today, April 
29, 2013.  Since the Tariff Review Plan submitted under Transmittal No. 1226 was built on the 
March 15, 2013 Tariff Review Plan, Verizon is hereby re-filing the Tariff Review Plan.  
 
Verizon today is filing electronically this amended transmittal letter and associated attachment 
via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS). 
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All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this amended transmittal should be 
forwarded to Frederick Moacdieh, Executive Director, Federal Regulatory Affairs, via facsimile 
on (202) 336-7922, or by hand-delivery to 1300 I Street NW, Suite 400 West, Washington, DC 
20005. 
 

 
 
Attachments: 
 Tariff Review Plan VZTC4293 


